
 

 

WAKESHMA TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 
June 5, 2023 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7pm by Supervisor Gatlin. In attendance were Supervisor Gatlin, 
Treasurer Munn, Trustee Thole, County Commissioner John Gisler.  
 
Motion to approve the Consent Agenda was made by Treasurer Munn, supported by Trustee Thole. 
Voice vote, passed. 
 
Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report was made by Trustee Thole, supported by Supervisor Gatlin. 
Voice vote, passed. 
 
CITIZENS COMMENTS: John Gisler stated that the RR tracks on Sprinkle by Wings Stadium were 
partially open at this time after being completely shut down. He also stated that Graphic Packaging is 
being examined for air quality after complaints from citizens living near the facility and this may 
impact their expansion project. Kalamazoo County website has a monthly newsletter put out by Kevin 
Catlin and Taylor Koopman. John stated that it is well done and he is impressed with all of Kevin’s work 
for the county. There are openings on many County advisory boards if anyone is interested. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: NONE 
 
NEW BUSINESS: NONE 
 
ROAD COMMITTEE: RCKC approved the delayed payment for work being done this summer on Art 
Martin and White Lawn until next summer. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: NONE 
 
ZONING ENFORCEMENT: V Ave property that looks like a junkyard shows little progress on cleanup. A 
house on W Ave at the edge of town has foot-tall grass that will be mowed soon.  Future inspections 
have been scheduled. 
 
SHERIFF’S  REPORT: NONE 
 
FIRE AUTHORITY UPDATE: New fire truck has not been purchased yet.  Supervisor Gatlin made a 
motion to approve the articles of incorporation amendments for the fire authority. Trustee Thole 
supported. Voice vote, passed. 
 
BOARD COMMENTS: Treasurer Munn stated that last year’s tax payments must be made directly to 
county. 
Supervisor Gatlin stated that the Memorial Day Parade went well this year. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:42pm by Supervisor Gatlin. 


